
 

AGENDA 
January 26, 2023 

6:00 pm 

REVISED 1/26/2023 

PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
ZOOM MEETING ONLY 

Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83097393221?pwd=ZXlwNmRCd2tuZzZtMmxFQjh4MWZMZz09 

Meeting ID: 830 9739 3221 

Passcode: 231575 

For any questions, please contact the staff liaison Benjamin Green at GreenB@milwaukieoregon.gov. 

 

 

I. CONSENT AGENDA PSAC Members 

A. Approve Minutes from:  All 

 12/8/2022 

II. REPORTS  

A. Milwaukie Police Report Captain Graves 

B. Emergency Management                                    Dan Harris 

C. NDA Concerns PSAC Members 

D. Capital Improvement Plan Projects                    Steve Adams 

III. ACTION ITEMS  

IV. DISCUSSION 

V. Public Comments (Limited to 3 min per person) All 

VI. FUTURE MEETING DATE/AGENDA ITEMS  All 

Next regular meeting February 23, 2023  

VII. ADJOURN 

Attachments: 

1. Minutes from: 12/8/2022 

2. Clackamas County Fire Report  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83097393221?pwd=ZXlwNmRCd2tuZzZtMmxFQjh4MWZMZz09
mailto:GreenB@milwaukieoregon.gov


PSAC Meeting 12/8/22


Philip S-working on project identification grant

Shimron Tubman

Steve Adams-City Engineer

Jay Panagos- chair

Elvis Clark- Ardenwald

Christine Giatti- Lake Rd

Robbie Graves-Police officer

Ashley Akerberg- Member at large

Lenny B-Historic downtown

Jessica Peterson-Hector Cambell

Stephan Lashbrook- Lewelling 
Nicole Perry


1.  Consent Agenda 
Minutes from previous meeting are approved 

• Reports 
Police:  Recently completed FIP training.    https://fipolicing.com/fip-training-courses/
Training was regarding Fair and Impartial Policing and Restorative Justice Training 
Also had a 4-hour community session done at Clackamas Community College. MPD 
detectives conducted a child luring mission. They made 8 arrests. This activity was 
generated by Female investigators from west Linn, lake Oswego, CLACKAMAS county and 
Milwaukie chatting online acting as 15-year-old girls. 
-Yesterday we made 3 conditional job offers. All 3 accepted. One Army vet we interviewed 3 
years ago. One guy was a Basketball coach with lots of life experience. One bright young 
man working corrections wanting to get into patrol. 
 
Currently have two officers nearing end of field training. 
One officer starting basic Academy. 
  
Officer Brad Walther started a Veterans Resource fund several years ago with the American 
Legion. The idea is to bridge the gap for veterans in crises until VA Benefits can start. 
  
Recently had an educational breakfast with area law enforcement reps throughout the 
county to get them on board the with program. Making it a county wide resource opens 
opportunities for more funding in the long run. 
 
-recommendation to install doorbell cams as well as motion lights as deterrents to potential 
thieves. 
-If you need to reach the non-emergency number for Milwaukie police: 503-786-7500 

2. NDA Concerns 
-Lake Rd—Hoping to have taller trees or shorter bushes to improve visibility. 
some concerns with the lighting on Lake Rd next to the old Christmas tree farm 	 	 	
	 next to Lake Rd and Freeman—What steps can be taken to add additional 	 	 	
	 lighting (Steve will follow up) 
	 	 -Concern that Google is sending people down Freeman to get down to 224—	 	
	 	 Hoping the city has a person who can notify Google of a need to correct this 	 	
	 	 traffic instruction error. 
                 -It appears that in some of the center mediums there are some evergreens                     
planted—  
-Linwood-No Current Neighborhood issues to report 



-Adenwald—No Current Neighborhood issues to report      
-Historic Milwaukie-On 17th by Lava are some Neighborhood watch signs that have 
showed up.  Question where they have come from—Likely that the city will only take them 
down if they are posted illegally by being attached to a traffic control post or blocking a 
clean vision. 
      -Island Station-No Report


      -Lewelling— Current leadership void as the chair has moved to City politics and Vice Chair 		
	 has quite

	 	 -Expectation to have the improvements not overlap with TSP improvements

      -Home/wood-pavement In next week 

4.    Capital Improvement Projects 
-Home/wood substantial completion week after Thanksgiving—99.5% complete

-Ardenwald north 60%complete

-27th/Washington 35th/Edison Street going to bid next year—ADA sidewalk upgrades

-Washington street has new storm pipe going in—90% planned 
-Waverley apartments are progressing as are Monroe apartments—hope to be done by spring

-Will need to go to another Bond to raise $ to complete some of the city’s projects—just 
decided by council (9/20/22) 
-on city council calendar early December to discuss bonds details 
-council approved bond in low $20 Million range to finish Washington Street project, Harvey St. 
Project, as well as the King Road Project 
-King Rd Project will have a public comments/ideas period 
-King Rd Project will be separate from the Safe Routes to School project 
-How does the Safe Routes to School plan fall into the City’s plan—Looking to figure out how 
to identify how to get the most out of the bond. 
-32-35 ADA Ramp rebuilds throughout the city has been funding (county $145,00 & City 
$130,00) 
-County has begun to finish Monroe to Johnson creek portion of Linwood Project 
-Hoping to have signage to notify of both pedestrians and bicyclists

-Harvey St project is hoping to go into construction by 2024 
-Monroe/224 crossing is under current design and plan review (17th-Rusk RD will receive a 
new Road Overlay at the same time)—PCI (Pavement Condition Index indicated that it is time 
to mill off and put a new layer on top) 

3. Action Items/ Discussion 
-Need to followup with public works regarding bike parking at Library to accommodate a U-
lock 
-Still waiting for ODOT Legal to finish reviewing the Docs before moving forward 
-Monroes Greenway is still waiting for ODOT 
-hoping to have a crossing for bikes at 34th and Harrison (future project that is not currently 
funded) 
-In January/February the PIP part of the Safe Routes to School walkabout to check out the 
Lewelling project to begin 
-construction costs have gone up 30%-40%.  Several options to offset the increased costs 
including giving more time to get the project done 
-Generally extending timeframe on planning project will increase project costs

-email vote for the TSP and the results are Christine and Pam will be the representatives for 
PSAC for those meetings. 
-Still a possibility that the TSP committee may have representatives from each neighborhood 
NDA contributing to the meeting as well as Bike Milwaukie 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-With Regards to the TSP, hope is to have PSAC represent the NDA’s interest in a timely 
fashion 
-Previous TSP was written in 2007 and then modified in 2013 & again 2018. 
-the Goal is to get the TSP approved by Mid to late 2024—we are still waiting on funding from 
ODOT 
 
-recruitment plan for PSAC-a way to educate the community on what PSAC does 
—Perhaps and infographic on who we are and what our focus is—maybe a postcard with basic 
general information. (Maybe use the Milwaukie Pilot as an outreach option) 
-Inviting the community to actively join the conversation—farmer’s market as well as library are 
physical location. 

-Nicole Perry (Clackamas county Safe Routes to School Coordinator)-New Years Day Ride is 
going to highlight Milwaukie- 
on 1/1/23 meet at the the Park Max Station around 11:00 am for a 5 Mile ride to end at the 
Milwaukie Max Station.  


-Next meeting is 4th Thursday of January 



 
CFD January 2023 PSAC notes 
 

During the month of December, the Fire District saw an increase in the monthly call volume with a total of 2,881 calls for 

service. This was approximately 400 more than in November. As we have seen an increase in monthly call volume for the 

entire year, this resulted in an increase in total calls for 2022 as compared to 2021. In 2022, the Fire District responed to a 

total of 28,010 calls. In 2021 the total was 26,968. Though the total numbers vary by incident type, the increase was 

primarily related to EMS calls. 

 
 

•   This month, the Fire District safety message is related to learning CPR. We encourage everyone to learn Hands Only 

CPR as time is of the utmost importance on any type of cardiac event. Hands only CPR is such a valuable tool to use 

until first responders arrive on scene as witnessed during the Buffalo Bills game earlier this month. 
•   Clackamas Fire is considering a local option levy for the May 2023 ballot that would fund firefighting positions and 

improve emergency and wildfire response. On Monday, January 23rd, the Clackamas Fire Board of Directors will be 

voting on whether or not to take the proposed levy to the community for a vote in May. Please go to our website for 

more details. If the levy does move forward, we will be working hard to share details of the levy throughout the entire 

Fire District. 
•   15 new career firefighters for Clackamas Fire just completed their academy last week. They will be responding to calls 

and serving the community soon on our front-line apparatus. These firefighters are replacing vacant positions and not 

increasing the daily response force.  
 


